
MEET THE TEACHER 
Mrs Dean 

All About Me 

Hello Brilliant Bears,  

I am so excited to be your new teacher in 

September. I know we are going to have a 

great year of learning together and I am 

looking forward to teaching you.  

Griffe Field Primary School is a very exciting 

place to work and learn and I have been here 

for just over 12 years.  

I love teaching as I get really excited to see 

children learn new skills . I also enjoy helping 

children to make friends and learn how to 

work as part of a team.  

When I am not at school, I enjoy going for 

long walks and exploring new places with my 

family. I am married and have a little boy 

called Frankie who is just a little bit older than 

you.  

I can’t wait for you to come to school and join 

the Brilliant Bears Class. 

From Mrs Dean 

Dear Families,  

Welcome to Griffe Field Primary School! We are 
so excited to meet you and have you join our 
school community. 

Being in Reception is very exciting as we get to 
learn lots of new things together. We will learn 
to read, write and lots of maths skills as well 
as finding out lots about the world around us. 
You will not believe how much your child will 
learn and grow this year.  

We have so much planned to do and we can’t 
wait to meet you all properly soon! 

Here is a little information about your teacher 
so you can get to know them. 

My Favourites! 

Colour Purple  

Drink Lots of tea! 

Food Lasagne  

Children’s Book 
The Gruffalo by  

Julia Donaldson 

Song 
Anything I can dance 

to.  

Season Summer 

Animal Elephant  

Hobby Swimming  


